
I believe that by adhering to the principles of honesty, integrity, and transparency we can provide 
students of Santa Barbara City College with an unrivaled educational experience by focusing 
our frame of thought on faithful service to the community and to students of all races, religions, 
colors, or creeds. Personally, I believe that I would be particularly suited to the role of Vice 
President of Internal Affairs due to my wisdom and life experience. In addition, the experience I 
gained during my time in service to the US Marine Corps and my time serving as president of 
SBCC's Veterans Club will prove invaluable in this role.  
 
I would ask you to give me a chance to prove my capability. Should you choose to elect me as 
Vice President of Internal Affairs, then I appreciate your vote of confidence. 
 


